
 
 

 
 

WATER TREATMENT FACILITY EXPANSION PROJECT 
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

February 19, 2021 
 

 
 
 
 

Beginning the week of February 
24, crews will be on site to install 
stakes in preparation for utility 
work. After the stakes are in place, 
crews will be on site the week of 
March 1 to remove excess brush 
and trees. This work may require 
temporary lane restrictions and 
flaggers on the roadway but will 
not affect access along Jonathan 
Carver Parkway. Flaggers will be 
on site to direct traffic when lane 
restrictions occur.   

If you have any questions, please 
contact Michael Jabs at 612-269-
9970 or via email at 
Michael.Jabs@bolton-menk.com.  

Be sure to sign up for project email 
updates on the project website: 
www.carverwater.com.    

 


